
 
  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Rubenstein (Hannah Gammond 732-284-0734, hgammond@rubenstein.com) 
  
  

INCREASED 10-MINUTE FREQUNECY FOR MIDTOWN FERRY SERVICE 
 
Beginning on Monday, June 3rd, NY Waterway will be increasing the frequency of 
its ferry service hours between Midtown & Port Imperial / Weehawken. Ferries will have  
increased 10-minute departure times Monday through Friday during the late afternoon and evening. 
  
NEW! Midtown - Port Imperial (10-min Frequency) Schedule Change Effective Monday, June 3rd 

• Midtown/W39th St. to Port Imperial, Weehawken ferries will have increased                             
weekday 10-minute Peak Evening Ferry Service during the hours of 4:40pm to 7:40pm 

Visit https://www.nywaterway.com/AdvisoryDetails.aspx?aid=795 for more information. 
  
Get updates at 1-800-53-FERRY (7-11am Monday thru 
Friday), nywaterway.com,  facebook.com/nywaterwayor twitter.com/ridetheferry.  
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